MULTIPLE LINES CHARTERED 1887

“Letter of Security”

SPECIAL BULLETIN

STANDARD HOMEOWNERS &
ULTRASECURITY HOMEOWNERS

TO ALL SECURITY AGENTS: February, 2015

This is to advise that a 15% rate increase in Nassau & Suffolk Counties for Standard
Homeowners & UltraSecurity Homeowners is going into effect March 1, 2015 for New
Business & May 1, 2015 for Renewals. The new rate pages will be posted on our
Website (securitymutual.com). A hard copy of this Bulletin as well as the new rate
pages are also being mailed.

As always, please contact your Marketing Representative or Underwriting at
1.800.822.1232.

Truly,

Tom Randall
Director of Marketing
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